
  

     

 
In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

Baldwin Park Unified Elementary 

School Hosts Inaugural STEAM Night 

Feb. 1 event will feature 12 activity stations for students and 
their families 

WHAT:  Baldwin Park Unified’s Foster Elementary School expects more than 100 students to attend 

its first STEAM Night, featuring 12 activity stations that will challenge students to think 

creatively and collaboratively in science, technology, engineering, art and math fields.  

The event expands on two previous annual STEM nights by adding art to the mix.  

Family members are invited to take part with their children in such activities as constructing 

rainbow spinners, operating a gyrocopter, making unicorn slime, crafting a boat that will 

float, building a spaghetti tower, creating colors and analyzing shapes. 

WHEN: 5 to 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Feb. 1 

WHERE: Foster Elementary School, 13900 Foster Ave., Baldwin Park 

DETAILS: The event promotes critical thinking skills on 21st century topics with an eye on preparing 

students for technologically demanding college majors and career fields. In December, 

Foster held a Literacy Night to strengthen reading comprehension skills. 

 Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcomed and greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Jan. 29, 2018 

 

CONTACT: William Diepenbrock 

 

PHONE: 909-206-5304 

 


